asked regarding the training events, if there was a cost to attend, Mr. Dawson responded there is no
cost to attend. Chairman Slaughter thanked Mr. Dawson for the update and for his continued service
to Lowndes County.

ADJOURNMENT

Chairman Slaughter stated the rotation of the Vice Chairmanship is now changing to Commissioner
Mark Wisenbaker. Vice Chairman Orenstein made a motion to adjourn the work session meeting,
Commissioner Griner second. Chairman Slaughter adjourned the meeting at 9:07 a.m.



